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RPC is a leading medical device manufacturer with nearly 30 years of service to the dialysis community.
RPC is located in Minneapolis, MN and in Tucson, AZ. Together these facilities provide unparalleled
products and technical expertise to the dialysis community; worldwide.

As a regulated medical device manufacturer, RPC is subject to routine U.S. Food and Drug
Administration (FDA) inspections. FDA inspections are an-important means for helping to ensure the
quality of products and patient safety. Inspections help to identify potential risks to patients and assure
proper documentation and quality control.

Recently RPC was inspected by the FDA and received zero citations. Over the last 10 years, RPC has
been inspected by the FDA multiple times. Each time, RPC received zero citations from the FDA.

This demonstrates RPC’s top notch quality assurance together with strict regulatory compliance.

All RPC operations are focused on patient safety. Over approximately 30 years in operation, RPC has
had no product recalls. RPC is focused on continuing these stellar results over the coming years.



